
 

 

August 23, 2023 

 

 

Attention:  

Fake purchase order from someone who impersonates Taoka Chemical member 

 

 

There was an incident that someone who impersonates Taoka Chemical member issued a 

fake purchase order (PO) using our company name to the other company. 

 

However, we could spot the fake order because we received an inquiry from the company 

which received the fake PO from someone who pretended Taoka Chemical member.  

 

The person who issued the bogus PO used the name of our actual company member and 

counterfeited our company seal. Also, the sender used an E-mail domain “@taoka- chemi.com” 

which is misleading to our authentic E-mail domain ”@taoka-chem.co.jp”.  

 

The domain “@taoka-chemi.com” is not related to us “Taoka Chemical” at all. If you receive 

a suspicious PO using the name “Taoka chemical”, please contact us. 

 

 

Contact: 

Taoka Chemical Co., Ltd. 

General Affairs & Human Resources Office 

Phone: +81-6-7639-7400 

E-mail: info@taoka-chem.co.jp 


